Ariana Solis

From: Ariana Solis

Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 4:20 PM
To: Ariana Solis

Subject: FW: Koop 1 Remediation

From: Sutphin - DNR, Dirk <dirk.sutphin@state.co.us>
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 12:16 PM

To: Elizabeth Kane <ekane@bisonog.com>

Subject: Re: Koop 1 Remediation

Elizabeth,
| agree with this plan and put an internal note in the well file for modified plugging orders replacing the approved plans
from Form 6N doc #401721066 WELL ABANDONMENT REPORT (INTENT).

Thanks for calling,

Dirk Sutphin, PE

East Region Engineer
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On Tue, Aug 21, 2018 at 10:08 AM, Elizabeth Kane <ekane@bisonog.com> wrote:

Dirk,

Per our phone discussion, to finish the remediation on the Koop 1, Bison is going to pump a 200’ plug at 1400’, come up
to 550’ and fill the remainder of the hole to surface with cement. Please confirm that this will achieve adequate
isolation of all required zones.



Thanks for your help on this well!
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